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To Whom This May Concern:

Hello, my name is Danielle Dallmann and I am a first-year student at the University of Alaska
 Southeat. It has come to my attention that my support for the funding of UAS needs to be
 expressed, and I am hoping to state as such in this email.
I chose UAS as my first-year university on the basis of it being close enough to Haines that I
 could go home at any time, the small class/campus/town size, and I generally enjoy Juneau.
 Since my high school graduation, I've encouraged my not-yet-graduated peers to consider
 UAS as a promising first step into their college career. I have told them that from UAS they
 can mold their futures into whatever they choose, but UAS is the place to start.

Please support the funding of the University of Alaksa Southeast. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Danielle Dallmann

-- 
~  Ḵ'eikaxwéin ~
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